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November 2021 
 
 
Dear Families of Franklin Road School, 
 
I am writing this letter to you today to inform you that I will be completing my time as Principal of Franklin 
Road School on November 12th.  It has been an absolute privilege to serve this community and to work with 
its students, staff and families since September 2019.  As of November 15th, I will be moving to a new 
assignment as the Principal of Allan A. Greenleaf Elementary School.   
 
I am very pleased to share with you that the new Principal for Franklin Road will be Mrs. S. Del Mastro.  She 
has been the Vice-Principal at Mount Albion & Billy Green Elementary School and has a great deal of 
experience from various roles within the Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board.  I know that Mrs. Del 
Mastro and Mr. Puley, our Vice-Principal, will work well together as their complementary skills and 
expertise will help continue to lead the school forward. 
 
It is truly with mixed emotions that I will say good-bye to Franklin Road on November 12th.  While I am 
excited about new challenges and opportunities that will be presented, I will most certainly miss the happy 
faces of Franklin Road students, our dedicated staff, and the families of our wonderful community that have 
made the past few years such a great experience, even as we navigated through the COVID pandemic 
together. 
 
I encourage each student, each staff member, each member of School Council, and each family of this 
community to continue to work together to ensure that Franklin Road grows and thrives and continues to 
offer students the best learning environment possible.  Remember always to “be respectful, be responsible 
and be kind.” 
 
Thank you again for the wonderful privilege of working with you and your children. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. S. Yull 
Principal  
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